
Call for Papers

2nd Annual Conference on Healthcare Markets

Northwestern University


Northwestern University’s Kellogg School of Management is pleased to host the 2nd Annual Conference on Healthcare Markets.[footnoteRef:1]   The conference will be held on May 17th, 2013 with dinner on the 16th.  Possible topic areas include: [1:  The first conference was held under the AHEC banner.] 


∙ Provider competition
∙ Insurer competition
∙ Competition among suppliers (e.g., drugs and diagnostics)
∙ Vertical and horizontal integration in provider, payer, and supplier markets
∙ Quality disclosure and pay for performance in competitive and regulated systems

If you would like to present a paper at, please submit a completed paper or an extended abstract (1-2 pages) no later than February 28th.  Send your submission to j-gertz@kellogg.northwestern.edu and put “Healthcare Markets” in the subject heading.  A panel of applied microeconomists will select up to 6 papers for presentation.  A slight preference will be given to papers by junior faculty.  We also welcome submissions from doctoral students.  Please forward this announcement to any researchers who may be interested.

If you would like to participate as a discussant, please indicate your interest by February 28th by contacting j-gertz@kellogg.northwestern.edu.    Please put “Healthcare Markets Discussant” in the subject heading.  

We will pay transportation expenses for presenters and discussants.
